COMMUNICATION - C8

ITEM 3

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
May 4, 2021

From: Laydin Bowles ||| G-

Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 6:58 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

c- I v+ I - . Bowes
>

Subject: [External] Weston Road and Retreat
To: City of Vaughan

| am writing to you to let you know that as residents on Retreat Blvd, we are rejecting the high rise
proposal at the corner of Retreat and Weston Road.

Some concerns include:

- traffic congestion - reduce family time and increase mental stress to our day to day lives

- high rise is not consistent with the existing community landscape which was our primary reason for
moving to live in this community

- Canada’s Wonderland/Cottage Route/commercial buildings/hospital - will further add to the
existing grid lock on hwy400 making it impossible to get into the residential community

- further reduce air quality since we live near an existing highway

- privacy issues for surrounding residents

Thank you for your attention. Please save our community.

Regards,
Laydin and Kirk Bowles

-Retreat Blvd

Sent from Rogers Yahoo Mail for iPhone






